
Dear Parents,  

 

Mentor UMC requires permission for your student to join us at the See You at the Pole Rally. 

 

On Wednesday, Sept 17, 2014 from 6:30pm- 9:00pm, your student can join the youth from 

Mentor UMC for a Youth Gathering at Willoughby Hills Friends Church.  We will pick students 

up at Mentor UMC, and transport them to WHFC and back to Mentor UMC for pick up.  We 

will be traveling in passenger vehicles driven by adults.  Parents are welcome to join us.  Please 

contact Lauren if you will be riding with us to reserve a space. 

 

Mentor United Methodist Church 

8600 Mentor Ave 

Mentor, OH  44060   (440) 255-3496 

 

Willoughby Hills Friends Church 

2846 Som Center Rd 

Willoughby Hills, OH  44094       (440) 944-1026 

  

Cost:  FREE  

 

Time:  Meet at Mentor UMC at 6:30pm and pick up at Mentor UMC at 9:00pm.  

 

If we do not have a 2013/14 medical form on file for your student, we will need one filled out.  

Please also advise me by email of any food allergies, special needs, etc. at:  

lring@mentorumc.org 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read and sign this permission form.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me at (440) 255-3496 ext. 16.  CELL PHONE:  (440) 476-9557 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lauren Ring 

Mentor UMC Director of Youth Ministry 

 

 

Student Name________________________________________________________ 

 

Yes, I give my son/daughter permission to attend SYATP Rally on Sept 17, 2014. 

 

 

__________________________________________   Phone Number:  ___________________ 

Parent/Guardian Printed Name 

 

__________________________________________   Date:  ___________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

 

mailto:lring@mentorumc.org


 

 


